
KING'S HARBOUR MASTER PORTSMOUTH

LNTM No 114/22

MILITARY TRAINING IN THE VICINITY OF BROWNDOWN POINT: 28 TO 30 NOVEMBER 2022

1. NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN by the King’s Harbour Master Portsmouth that military training will be conducted in
the vicinity of Browndown Point from 28 to 30 November (by day and night).  
 
2. During the exercise, various raiding craft will make approaches to the beach, with blank ammunition being fired at
times. Although all vessels will be obeying the International Rules for Prevention of Collisions at sea at all times and
will be obeying the Dockyard Port of Portsmouth speed limit of 10 knots within 1000 yards of the mean low water
springs line, mariners are advised to remain clear of the area where practicable.

3. All vessels will display the correct day shapes and lights and will be monitoring VHF Channels 11 and 12. 
 
4. KHM can be contacted on VHF Ch 11 or by telephoning 023 9272 3694 for updates. 
 
5. Cancel this Local Notice to Mariners on 1 December 2022.

 

Wednesday 23 Nov 2022 

N J RANDALL 
King's Harbour Master 
 
Owners, Agents, Charterers, Marinas, Yacht Clubs and Recreational Sailing Organisations should ensure that the
contents of this Notice are made known to the masters or persons in charge of their vessels or craft.


